Upper Tyrone Township Supervisors Special Meeting
November 30, 2016
Meeting was called to order at 10:00 a.m.

Roll Call:  Mr. Cook, present, Mr. Beranek, present, Mr. Edwards, present.

Persons Attending:  Vince Fontana from Vince Building Co., Nathan Raffle from Raffle Construction LLC, Jim Seman from Masco Construction, Joe Allison from DeFrank Development, Engineer Bill Utzman and Assistant Secretary Debbie Rulli.

Unfinished Business:  

Mr. Edwards motioned to close bids received for the Township Municipal Building renovations.  Mr. Cook seconded the motion.  Vote – Mr. Edwards, yes, Mr. Cook, yes, Mr. Beranek, yes.  Motion accepted.

Mr. Edwards motioned to open bids received for the Township Municipal Building renovations.  Mr. Cook seconded the motion.  Vote – Mr. Cook, yes, Mr. Edwards, yes, Mr. Beranek, yes.  Motion accepted.

1. Masco Construction - # 1 $269,700.00
     # 2 $236,700.00

2. Raffle Construction - # 1 $195,000.00

     # 2 $179,700.00

3. DeFrank Development - #1 $275,405.00

          #2 $222,750.00
4. Vince Building - #1 $328,000.00

          #2 $215,000.00

5. Golon Construction - #1 $263,490.00

     #2 $197,260.00

6. Swede Construction - #1 $253,000.00

      #2 $246,000.00

7. Roger Suter & Sons - #1 $138,628.88

                                         #2 $136,897.50

Mr. Edwards motioned not to award until the next regular supervisors meeting to be held on December 13, 2016 after review and proper paper work submitted required in bid specifications as determined by engineer.  Mr. Cook seconded the motion.  Vote – Mr. Cook, yes, Mr. Beranek, yes, Mr. Edwards, yes.  Motion accepted.

Adjournment:
Mr. Cook motioned to adjourn the Upper Tyrone Township Supervisors regular meeting.  Mr. Edwards seconded the motion.  Vote – Mr. Edwards, yes, Mr. Cook, yes, Mr. Beranek, yes.  Motion accepted.

Meeting adjourned at 10:28 a.m.
Respectfully submitted,

Lori Henry

Secretary/Treasurer

Minutes taken by Assistant Secretary Debbie Rulli
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